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Overnight closure at Winlaton Mill from
18 April

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS CLOSURE WILL NOW TAKE PLACE BETWEEN
TUESDAY 18 AND SUNDAY 23 APRIL.

Winlaton Mill junction (Noel Avenue/Spa Well Road) will be closed overnight
from 11pm and 5.30am between Tuesday 18 April and Sunday 23 April. 

During the closure, Red Kite services 45, 46 and 47 will be unable to serve
Winlaton Mill or stops on A694 between Thornley Lane and Swalwell
Roundabout. Buses will serve the stops at top of Mill Lane in both directions.
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